Heather Jones

I disagree with the regulations proposed by the DRBC concerning our countries energy needs. The
DRBC has no authority making such decisions and is only accomidating environment groups who
are looking at the issue from a biased view point. By drafting such over the top regulations the
DRBC is stealing American citizens assets and have no resolution to componisate landowners in
this power grap plan. These regulations need to be dismissed.



